
New York State Joint Commission on Public Ethics 
540 Broadway 
Albany, NY 12207 

Bolton-St. Johns, LLC (“BSJ”) agrees to provide Wooo, LLC for the benefit of Wooo, LLC (“Client”) with legislative 
and regulatory representation in New York State from July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023, pursuant to the terms of the proposal 
dated May 23, 2022, for a monthly fee of $20,000. 

After a thirty (30) day period, this agreement is cancelable upon thirty (30) days written notice by either party. A written 
notice of termination must be sent to Sowalski@boltonstjohns.com indicating the effective date of termination. If this is not 
received, BSJ will consider the authorization to be valid and continue to send monthly invoices. 

Upon execution of the lobby authorization letter, Bolton St. Johns will charge an annual fee of $1,000. This fee will include NYS 
and NYC filing fees as well as administrative fee. 

Other services in addition to lobbying will not be provided by the Lobbyist. 

If the above meets with your approval, please so indicate by signing and dating this lobby authorization 
letter in the space provided below. BSJ will file a copy of this lobby authorization letter with the New York State 
Joint Commission on Public Ethics. 

Agreed to and Accepted by: 
Wooo, LLC 

Joseph Cartagena  Date: 

Bolton-St. Johns, LLC 

Thomas P. Connolly, Jr., Partner 

New York City: 11 Park Place, Office 04‐136, New York, NY 10007 
Albany: (518) 462‐4620 ‐ 146 State Street ‐ Albany, NY 12207 ‐ Fax (518) 426‐1631 

Washington, DC: 1450 G St. NW, Desk 9101‐03, Washington, DC 20005 
www.boltonstjohns.com 
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